
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:   Dr. Douglas Howell, Superintendent 
 
From:   Bart J. Reed, Director of Business Operations 
 
Date:   April 21, 2020 
 
RE:   ASPHALT MAINTENANCE AT VARIOUS DISTRICT SITES 
 
 
On April 9, 2019, bids were opened for Asphalt Maintenance at various schools.  Twelve (12) 
vendors were invited to bid. Bids from six (6) vendors were received as shown below. One bid 
was unresponsive. The lowest responsible overall bid for all projects is highlighted.  
 

Contractor 
 

Asphalt 
Maint. 

Idaho Falls, 
ID 

 
Thompson 
Paving, Inc. 
Rexburg, ID 

Idaho 
Materials & 

Const. 
Pocatello, ID 

M & S 
Development 

Pocatello, 
ID 

Mickelsen 
Const., Inc. 
Blackfoot, 

ID 

Imperial 
Asphalt 

Blackfoot, ID 
Project 1, 
FMS 

No Bid $15,605 $16,460 $15,550 $17,275.25 $13,875 

Project 2, 
Greenacres 

$11,330 $9,225 $10,340 No bid No bid $10,960 

Project 3, 
HMS 

$17,950 $15,990 $21,430 No bid No bid $14,960 

Project 4, 
Syringa 

$10,500 $6,870 $10,195 No bid No bid $10,830 

Project 5, 
Washington 

$6450 $3,745 $4,336 No bid No bid $4,420 

Project 6, 
Ed Center 

No bid $253,915 $195,595 $233,922 $198,772 $152,215 

Total Award 
 

$0 $19,840 $0 $0 $0 
 

$181,050 

 
 

Board Action Requested: Motion to award Projects 1, 3, and 6 to Imperial Asphalt for a total of 
$181,050, and Projects 2, 4, and 5 to Thompson Paving for a total of $19,840.  These awards are 
the lowest responsible bid for each project.  The total for all six projects is $200,890.00 and is 
approximately $13,110 under the estimated budget of $214,000 for the 2020-2021 Capital 
Improvement Program.  
 


